
NEWSLETTER 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  8th March ,  2019 

Attendance 

this week 

Barn Owl  97.27%  

Oak 96.25% 

Tawny Owl  100%  

Acorn 100% 

Owlets   100%  

Dates for your  Diary     

March 

11th Science Week       

12th  Storytelling Assembly (TMB)         

13th  Storytelling Assembly (Hil)   

15th Comic Relief        

15th Sleepover (TMB)                  

22nd Sleepover (Hil)                         

28th Hi 5 Netball Lynnsport    

April 

1st  Netball  tournament      

2nd Football tournament                    

3rd  School Vision Day      

4th  Tri-Golf              

8th-22nd School Closed -  Easter            

23rd  School re-opens                    

26th  Swimming starts for both schools 

May 

3rd  New Age Kurling KS1 & 2     

6th  May Bank Holiday         

21st Storytelling Assembly (TMB)   

22nd Storytelling Assembly (Hil)       

22nd Paddy Venner Yr 5/6 (7 weeks)

22nd Kwik Cricket          

23rd Mini Tennis Yr 3 & 4    

  Bethany & Benjamin Road safety 

27th Half Term week 

June 

3rd  Road Safety Yr 5 & 6      

7th  Ultimate Frisbee KS2    

10th Class Photos                     

21st Year 5 WOW day at DMA    

28th Road Safety Quiz 

July  

5th  Yr 6 Maths Challenge DMA      

9th  Storytellers Assembly (TMB)       

10th Storytellers Assembly (Hil)  

11th Area Sports      

12th Archery KS2      

15th Year 6 Transition (3 days) DMA 

We Love Maths   

This week please  complete         

Activity 2 and return the signed 

book to school on Tuesday 12th 

March, 2019 

Guitar and Ukele Lessons 

We have had a fantastic number of pupils start their guitar and ukele  

lessons this week!  We have 31 children across the federation taking part 

and learning a new skill! 

FAMILY CAFES 

It was lovely to see so many 

of our parents at the Book 

Week Family Cafes at both 

schools. Many of you enjoyed 

spending time with your 

child, creating a hat based on 

their favourite book! We 

have some super creative 

parents who created some 

masterpieces! You can see 

some of the 

photos on the 

following page 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all of the 

parents who joined us 

for parents evening 

this week at both 

schools. 

200 million minutes 

challenge!

Remember to record 

how many minutes 

you read each day 

this week and write it 

in your reading record! 

This will all add up 

towards the 200     

million minutes      



 

 

 

 What a great week we have had.  Family Café at Ten Mile Bank on Monday 

was well attended as was the Café held at Hilgay on Tuesday. 

The parents and children were very creative with their hat making skills and   

imagination.  It was wonderful seeing the children wearing their creations on 

World Book Day. 

 


